MIDDLE SCHOOL DAILY     ANNOUNCEMENT BOARD
Tuesday, January 18, 2022

Good morning, Ida Middle School!  …
**Can you believe that this is the last week of the 1st semester?  We have full days today and tomorrow and Thursday and Friday will be ½ day, with a dismissal time of 11:46 a.m.  
**There will be tutoring today, but not this Thursday.
**Students, the weather is getting cold!  Please make sure to have a jacket with you and bring it to lunch with you.  You will need it for recess.
*5th & 6th grade boys don’t forget that there is flyer here in the office regarding the PTA Mother/Son event.  Feel free to get one if you’ve not done so already.  This event will take place on Saturday, March 12th.
*There is also a flyer for the Daddy/Daughter Dance for our 5th and 6th grade ladies.  The dance will be here in the MS Cafeteria on Saturday, Feb. 26th.  Please stop by the office for the information if you are interested.
**Middle School Choir Winter/Spring session, this is for all students, 5th thru 8th grade.  Choir is cancelled this afternoon and will begin next week.
** Now for December Student of the Month…**Congratulations to the following students for being nominated for December Student of the Month.  These students have been recognized for their good citizenship, effort, manners, dependability and their positive attitudes!
The nominees are as follows:
5th Grade:  Isaak Burks, Kolten Kamprath, Oliver Hearl, Brody Lehr, Paisley Mason, Lillith Schram & Addison Ziehr
6th Grade:  Dustin Zibbell, Tanner Heiden, Keegan Collins, Ryan Buuck, Avery Notario, Trinity Jackson & Emmy Benson
7th Grade:  Alan Poore, Nick Odette, Easton Millican, Katelyn Scheer, Clara Hearl, Avery Lewis & Shelby Brey
8th Grade:  Evan Zdybek, Owen Snyder, Callum Steinke, Jacob Towne, Gabi Garner, Sophie Kreps, Grace Ansel, Mariana Calkins & Caylee Kozlowski
The Winners of December’s Student of the Month are:
5th Grade:  Isaak Burks & Paisley Mason
6th Grade:  Ryan Buuck & Trinity Jackson
7th Grade:  Easton Millican & Shelby Brey
8th Grade:  Callum Steinke & Sophia Kreps
Congratulations to all of you who were nominated and chosen!  We are so proud of each and every one of you for displaying such awesome citizenship and kindness!  Keep up the great work Bluestreaks!  If you would all come to the office after announcements to pick up your certificates, we would appreciate it!  

[bookmark: _Hlk85694367]SPORTS NEWS:
GBB practice will be from 3:30 to 5 p.m. for the 8th grade and 5:00 to 6:30 p.m. for the 7th grade.
STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS:
**Remember, it’s a GREAT day to be a BLUESTREAK!  
Please stand with your class to recite the Pledge of Allegiance.

